
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

What a busy term we’ve had! 
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Year 4 
 

The year 4 children had an excellent time in Ilam. 

They visited Carsington, made reusable bags, 

found Mrs Alton’s secret Pixie houses, made 

memory boxes, played bingo, did a music quiz, went 

orienteering and on a village hunt. They even took 

part in a talent show and the teachers dressed up 

and did a Granny sketch!! 

‘I liked making the pixie houses and having the 

freedom to choose for myself.’ - Grace.  

’It was amazing to climb the mountain.’ - Mufaro. 
 

A big welcome to the new Foundation children. 

It looks like the foundation children are well and truly settled into life at St.Werburgh’s. We had a 

wonderful time watching their first Christmas Play in Church. You are all stars! 

Year 6 

 

At Edale the children went on a ten mile walk 

which was extremely tiring. They decorated 

shells for the prayer garden, learnt CPR, 

decorated crosses, played games in the gym and 

had reflection time. They particularly enjoyed 

some meditation time out with Mrs Taylor.  

’It was very fun and everyone enjoyed it.’-  Jake. 

It was fun to do all of the different activities’ - 

Ru.  

’It was tiring but fun.’ TJ’.  
 

 

This year we ran Children in Need Activities in school. 

Once again the children thoroughly enjoyed finding the 

Children in Need word at lunch time and we couldn’t believe 

the number of children who entered our colouring 

competition. A big well done to all and for those who won 

certificates and joined in the activities.  
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On Friday 30th November the School Council members ran a stall at the 

Christmas Fayre.   

School Council at the Christmas Fayre 

www.twinkl.co.uk 

Welcome Father Christmas! What a busy day 

we had! First we all welcomed Father 

Christmas to school and we enjoyed visiting 

him and receiving a special gift. The School 

Council members then helped run a stall at 

the Christmas Fayre. This year we had guess 

the number of christmas treats in the jar and 

find Rudolph’s name in the carrots.  

MERRY CHRISTMAS EVERYONE! 

The Laurels Care Home 

Tuesday 18th December 

Once again the School Council had 

another wonderful trip to The Laurels 

Care Home. This time we decided to 

help the residents brighten up their 

rooms with Christmas decorations. We 

had a great trip which was enjoyed by 

all.  

School Council Events for the Spring term.  

- Trim trail tyre competition. In the new year we will be running a competition for 

the children to enter their designs for the trim trail tyres. The designs will be 

looked at by the School Council members and the PTFA, then later in the year the 

designs will be painted onto the tyres.  

- Raising money for our partner school in Kalkata.  

- Activities in school to support Comic Relief. 

- Stall game at the Easter Fayre.  
 

Thursday 6th December 

The School choir made their first visit 

to the care home. They sang 

Christmas songs to the residents and 

helped them get in the mood for 

Christmas.  
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